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Good afternoon, 

Welcome to the Bullet at the end of a milestone week for our Year 6s.  I have 

been so proud of the resilience that our pupils have shown and their positive 

attitude is a credit to them all.  Whilst we know that school life represents more 

than a set of numbers, the tests have helped the children to overcome individual 

challenges around nerves and anxiety - some of them have experienced this for 

the first time and emerged smiling on the other side!  The pupils have received 

their hoodies in assembly today which caused a lot of excitement - but they look 

great! 

 

 

 

 

 

Tonight we have a FOBs disco at Calverleigh.  Thank you to all of the parents that 

make these special events happen and for creating lovely memories... 

Next week, some of our Year 6s will attend a cricket tournament at THS.  We 

have some very talented cricketers so I am sure they will enjoy the session. 

Next Wednesday is the infamous Wilcombe Wobbler race.  Good luck to our two 

teams who are entering - parents, you are welcome to watch, just leave plenty of 

time to find somewhere to park. 

Finally, we are having a 'Healthy Living' week at school next week, culminating 

with our sports day on Friday (weather permitting).  Classes will cover the 

relevant parts of their DT curriculum during the week and for some children this 

will involve food preparation.   

I hope to see as many parents as possible on sports day afternoon where FOBs 

will be selling cold drinks and ice lollies - a lovely way to start the half term 

break.  In order to safeguard children at the end of the day, we will be taking 

children back to their classrooms and dismissing them as we normally do - please 

do not ask to take children away early as it will be very tricky to monitor who has 

left the site.  Thank you for your co-operation with keeping all of the children 

safe. 

I hope you have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Sarah Milne 

Headteacher 

DIARY DATES 

 

Wilcombe Wobbler – 22nd 

May 

Sports Day 1.30pm – 24th 

May 

May Half Term – 27th May -

31st May 

 

Bikeability (Y5) – 3rd June 

Reserve Sports Day – 7th 

June 

 

Leavers Assembly 9.30am  - 

24th July  

End of Summer Term – 24th 

July 2024 
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 BUILDING LEARNING POWERS  

 

CLASS 1 

Mayella – For trying so hard with her letter formation and not giving up when some letters were tricky 

to form. Well done! 

 

CLASS 2 

Herbie – For perseverance. Well done for working so hard with division.  

Arya – For making really thoughtful contributions in maths. 

 

CLASS 3 

Bobbi – For being kind and helpful to her peers and always on task. 

Sophia – For independent and conscientious learning.  

 

CLASS 4C 

Lucas – for attitude and enthusiasm – your knowledge in our Geography sessions is absolutely brilliant 

and I love the enthusiasm with which you are approaching our new topic! 

 

CLASS 4 

Cohen – For keeping going in the face of difficulties, channelling the energy of frustration 

productively.  

 

 

SPECIAL MENTIONS 

 

CLASS 1 

Special mention to Edward for working so hard at home with his daddy on his letter formation – his 

letters look wonderful! 

 

CLASS 2 

Special mention to Ruby for getting your 44 club – you have showed great perseverance and 

determination and you’ve finally got it! 

 

CLASS 3 

Special mention to Elliot for his commitment to home learning. 

 

CLASS 4C 

Special mention to Eloise and Ava for stepping up as shed monitors.  

 

CLASS 4 

Special mention to all of Year 6 for their exceptional effort and positive attitude during SATs week!  
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MATHS 99 CLUB  

Congratulations to those children who achieved the following badges this week: 

9 Club 44 Club 77 Club 144 pt 1 

Club 

Teddy Isla 

Ruby 

Emily 

Max A Sophia 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FoBS 

We hope all that have signed up have a great time at the Disco.     

 

Next week we shall be selling drinks and ice lollies at sports day so bring 

your change.             

 

After the half term we shall start a weekly collection of donations leading 

up to the summer fete.  

 

If anyone knows anyone who would like a stall, please let Vicki C or Katie D 

know. 

 

 

FoBS Diary Dates 

Sports Day – 24th May 

Ice Friday (3.30pm-4pm) 

– 7th June 

Summer Fete (3.30pm-

5.30pm) – 19th July 
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CLASS 3 BARTON HALL RESIDENTIAL 
 

Last week Class 3 went on their residential to Barton Hall. Miss Crang, Mrs Ledger, Miss Waterman and 

Mr Hodge are all so proud of how well the class coped with the challenges residential posed. Children 

bravely took on the zip line, vertical challenge, giant swing and climbing wall as well as successfully 

completing a range of puzzles and challenges such as the sensory trail! 
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BOLHAM BEES BREAKFAST AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
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